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www.st-johnscofe.durham.sch.uk
Telephone; 01388 773476

FERIEEREEEE Newsletter: 19th October 2018
Achieving More Together as God’s Children

Headteacher News

We are delighted to announce that we have purchased a Defibrillator to be held within school.

Sudden cardiac arrest (SCA) can effect anyone at any age. By using the Defibrillator within 3 - 5 minutes
increases survival chances from 6% with normal CPR to 74%, and If used within 60 seconds, survival chances

increase to 90%.

Staff have been trained on how to use the machine which will be held in the Medical Office within school. We
are one of a few schools within the area who now have this life-changing facility.

Please share this knowledge with friends and family and the local community.
We recently celebrated the outstanding achievement of 11 of our pupils who

reached 100% attendance for the last academic year. Parents and Carers were
invited to attend the assembly where the children were awarded with a ;

personally engraved diamond-shaped trophy.

Star of the Week - 5th October 2018

Reception - Archie

Year 1 - McKenzie

Year 2 - Annalise

Year 3 - Max

Year4 - Stephen S
Year 5 - Whole Class [ ,
Year 6 - Ava

Reception - Jacob

Year 1 - Heidi
Year 2 - Imogen
Year 3 - Thomas
Year 4 - Leo
Year § - Kai
Year 6 - Luci

Reception - Whole Class

Year 1 - Millie
Year 2 - Faith
Year 3 - Harvey
Year 4 - Olivia
Year 5 - Brandon
Year 6 - Ethan

Once a week, take a peak!

Head lice are extremely common. Please could you
check your child's hair regularly and treat
accordingly. Check out
www.onceaweektakeapeek.co.uk for help and
further advice.

Diary Dates: :
School closes on Friday 19th October
Reopens Monday 29th October

Thur 1st Nov - Dick Whittington Production
FriandNov - World War 1 Performance KS2
Wed 7th Nov. - Rev. David's After School Club
Fri 16th Nov - Yr 2 Multi Skills

Wed 21st Nov. - Rev. David’s After School Club
Wed 5th Dec - Rev. David's After School Club
Thur6th Dec - Flu Immunisations

Wed 19th Dec Rev. David's After School Club

School closes on Friday 21st December 2018
Reopens Monday 7th January 2019




